

## 23 October 2018

## Dear Parents/Carers

Diwali is a five day celebration that is especially important to some members of our school community. Diwali means 'rows of lighted lamps' and as such many homes, shops, buildings are decorated with lights.

Many people who celebrate Diwali use the Festival to give thanks for the blessings of the harvest and pray for the following year. In Britain, as in India, the festival means it is time for spring cleaning, wearing new clothes, exchanging gifts, festive meals, and firework displays.

Redhill School is very rich in its cultural diversity and we would like to take this opportunity to invite **ALL** parents to come into school and take part in our Diwali card making workshop with their children on **Tuesday 6 November from 9.15 to 11.45am**. This workshop will take place in the small hall.

During the session you will be able to work with your child and help them to design a Diwali Card, which they will then be able to take home and give to members of their family or friends.

Places will be limited and so will be on a first come first serve basis. Please complete slips and return as soon as possible, to avoid disappointment!

Yours sincerely

N.IQBAL (Mrs)
Home School Liaison

I would like to take part in the Diwali card workshop with my child on Tuesday 6 November.

(child's name and class)



Redhill Road Hay Mills

Headteacher: Birmingham B25 8HQ

Tel: 0121 464 6322

Mrs. Jo. Jones B.Ed. (Hons)